
1

From: john sandell sandell 
Sent: 04 March 2024 13:45
To: Licensing
Subject: Application reference 057749

I contact you with regards to application 057749 for variation to the alcohol licence at Sandy Cove Hotel, 
Berrynarbour, Ilfracombe, EX34 9SR.  
I heard about this through the local grapevine and the anonymous objection that was put forward. 
Sandy Cove has always had the local communities in their best interest and to object to the small changes in 
their application is ludicrous, albeit 1/2hour more music or an outside bar. 
They have brought more visitors to the area with their wedding venues and the small alteration to their licence 
can surely only enhance the situation. Their professionalism and forward looking business outlook can only 
increase this. 
Noise levels have always been strictly controlled by the management and would be detrimental not to continue 
this way. 
 
Regards, 
John Sandell  

Rews Close, 
Combe Martin, 
North Devon. 
Ex34 0dw 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


